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ANNUAL HOMEOWNER’S MEETING
FEBRUARY 20, 2018
LEWIS AND CLARK MIDDLE SCHOOL
Call to Order:  7:10 pm

Board Members Present:  Gary Bittner, Sean Teper, Kiel Larson and Tim Ogle.  Kat Betts, Property Manager and Mark LaPuzza, attorney were also present.  
It was determined based on homeowners that signed in and proxies that we do not have a quorum.  Meeting will be for informational purposes only.  
2018 BUDGET: The budget is pretty much the same as it was for the last couple of years.  This year we will not have a capital improvement fund, but rather an engineering category to have them put a plan together for us for the common area/improvements, specifically the trail by Outlot J.  There will be no dues increase for the year 2018. 
OLD BUSINESS: There is still talk of the basketball court being installed per the original plans, no set date on this at this time.   The attorney is working on deeding over the fence lines along 48th and Heartland Drive.   The SID board now consists of all homeowners in the SID, so all concerns for SID matters will hopefully be handled better.   
BOARD POSITION:  There is one open Board position, and we have had one volunteer step forward, Brian Koontz.  Since we do not have a quorum, the Board of Directors will discuss his appointment at the next board meeting.   
Meeting adjourned at 7:39pm

